
May 1, 1978 

 The Mt. Joy twp. Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting at 9 a.m. Monday 

May 1, 1978 at the election house in Two Taverns.  Minutes of last meeting were read, 

corrected and approved.   

 Wilbur Danner made a motion to pay bills for month of April, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder. 

Motion carried.  

 (These bills were out of General Fund ck. #3715 to and including #3731 and out of 

State Fund Acct. #840 and #841) 

 Larry Burns subdivision plans were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder; 2
nd

 by 

Wilbur Danner carried.   

 A motion was made by Glenn Snyder to approve Buckley subdivision plans, 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.   

 Geiselman plans are to be corrected and resubmitted.   

 Glenn Snyder made a motion to approve Thomas Little plans, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried. 

 A motion was made by Glenn Snyder to approve Southwest Cons. Plans, with 

stipulation, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Act 57 discussed, was sent and taken care of.   

 Letter was read from Harman, concerning Lake Heritage Municipal Water 

Authority, secretary was instructed to discuss with lawyer. 

 Secretary was instructed to bid for binder-7/10 miles and surface 1 mile on 

Yingling Road.   

 Ordinance should be revised to 1 acre lots rather than present 1.2 acre lots.  

Instructed secretary  to tell Mr. Teeter about his amendment to ordinance.   

 Waybright is to find out if law passed to close perk holes 48 hrs. after testing.   

 State to inquire about Charles Davies parking all his vehicles on Highland Ave.  

Secretary to tell Teeter to send warning notice and if he doesn’t comply in 10 days, give 

him fine.   

 Mr. Jack Harris was there and made a few remarks concerning twp. public meeting.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m. to meet again 6-5-78.   

 

 Submitted by Barbara Snyder, secretary.  


